Gilgandra Public School Honesty & Courtesy

Principal Patricia Howard

P.O Box 19
Gilgandra NSW 2827
Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au



YEAR 5/6

DRAGONS

MRS REBECCA ROGERS

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

Welcome back for the 2021 school year. My name is Rebecca Rogers and I am optimistic we will have a fun and successful year with 5/6 Dragons!

We have 24 students in our class who will work collaboratively to achieve goals. We are supported within our classroom by Tanya Moore as our SLSO (Student Learning Support Officer). Ms Caitlin Zell will be taking the class each Friday relieving me for other duties around the school.

Mrs Amanda Bunter will take the class for Science every Tuesday for one hour. Our Library day is Thursday with Mrs Chantel Chandler. Library lessons will include hands on and engaging lessons involving Digital Technology. Scripture lessons are currently timetabled for Wednesday and Sport on Friday afternoons.

Students will receive weekly homework to complete independently. This will begin Week 3. Students will receive homework on Mondays and it is expected to be submitted on Fridays. All students are encouraged to read on a regular basis.

I am pleased to work with parents and carers to assist all students on their learning journey. Please feel free to arrange a time to discuss any concerns or requests you may have.

Yours Sincerely

Rebecca Rogers Classroom Teacher

